
Tel: 01922 710872                                                   email: postbox@st-peters.walsall.sch.uk 

Newsletter: 24.06.2024 

Dear Parents and carers, 

What a busy half term this has been. 

The children have enjoyed the events which have 
taken place , and are embracing the new additions 
to our curriculum offer. 

Rockit music is now teaching all children in Yr1 to 
Yr6 each week and Soccer 2000 are delivering PE 
lessons each week. 

A list of the most recent events will be available 
at the end of this letter. 

 School Day 

Children need to be in school to start the day at 
8.50 a.m. Can you please ensure your child  is in 
school for this time as the main gates will be 
closed and you will need to bring your child to the 
main entrance. 

Dates for your diary: 

Thursday 27th June– Y6 Confirmation 7pm 

Friday 28th June– St Peter and St Paul feast 
day 

Monday 1st July– Pep the poet in school 

Monday 1st July– Rockit music in school 

Wednesday 10th July– Sports day 

Friday 12th July – Transition morning, children 
move to new classes 

Friday 12th July - Rock steady music concert 
2:40pm 

Thursday 18th July - World culture day/party 

Friday 19th July end of school term 3:20pm 

 

 

Confirmation 

Please keep our Yr 6 children in your prayers who 
receive the sacrament of Confirmation on Thursday 
27th June at St Peter’s Church Bloxwich at 7pm. 

Virtues and Values:   

This half term we are concentrating on being 
‘Learned and Wise.’ As a school community we are 
looking for opportunities in our own lives where we 
show the virtues. Please discuss this with your   
children at home; highlighting times when you     
experience or show these virtues.  

Certificate winners will receive a certificate in 
the Friday morning assembly. Parents will receive 
a weduc invite to share the special time. 

 

Jesus, thank you that you show us love in hidden ways.  
Help me to quietly show love to the people I am with   
today. 

Amen 

We say goodbye to Mrs Lewis-Carthy after 19 years  
dedicated  service at St  Peter’s, we wish her well in her 
new venture and thank her for all her love and kindness 
shown to the children.  

We also say goodbye to Miss  M Taylor and Miss A 
Rooney who are leaving to teach abroad, we wish them 
well on their journey. 

 

Staffing for September 

Nursery: Miss Vaughan/Miss Betts 

Reception: Miss Faulkner/Mrs Rowley 

Year One: Mrs Korbely/Mrs Duggan/Miss Parrish 

Year Two: Miss  P Taylor/Mrs Morgan/Mrs Harper 

Year Three: Miss Hinton/Mrs Faraci 

Year Four: Miss Savage/Miss Corr 

Year Five:  Mrs Tandy/Miss Preston/Mrs Merrett 

Year Six: Mr Walford/Mrs Wyborn 

The new school term starts on Wednesday 4th   

September 

 

God Bless 

Mrs K Hinton. 

 


